

Pittsgrove Township Schools

Elmer Elementary School 207 Front Street Elmer, New Jersey 08318

Phone: (856) 358-6761 Fax: (856) 358-7550

DANIEL F. BRUCE PRINCIPAL (Ext. 4770)

April 3, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians:

The Pittsgrove Township School District has begun its Kindergarten Registration for the 2023-2024 School Year. Children who will be (5) years of age on or before October 1, 2023, are eligible to attend Kindergarten in September 2024. Registration will be completed electronically this school year. Please visit www.pittsgrove.net and look for the 'Student Registration' icon.

If you prefer to submit a hard copy/electronic copy, registration may also be completed in its entirety with appropriate documentation provided and submitted via email to djohnson@pittsgrove.net. Please contact our office for a hard copy. In addition to the registration documentation, you will find immunization requirements as well as physician physical information. If you are unable to scan and send the registration documentation electronically, you will be able to drop off registration documentation packet at our Central Office at 1076 Almond Road, Pittsgrove from 8:30 AM – 3:30PM. A bin will be located at Central Office for you to drop off your packet. Registrations should be completed as soon as possible.

If your child is a Pittsgrove or Elmer Borough resident and is already enrolled in our Pittsgrove preschool program at Norma Elementary School or Firm Foundations, you do not need to re-register your child; these students will automatically be placed in Kindergarten classes.

If you know someone who has a child who will be 5 years old prior to October 1, 2023, please share this information with them. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Below you will find information included with this letter to assist you in the registration process.

Sincerely,

Daniel F. Bruce Principal

DFB/sdc